YG“NE COVID-19 Update No. 25

BFXO rr] F'J':LS Adjustments to Cargo Acceptance and Delivery
Your Neighbor Island Partner for the Port of Honolulu Update No. 6

Wednesday, January 19, 2022

Cario Services Available at the Port of Honolulu for Wednesdai, Januari 19th

Nimitz Container Station OPEN
Libby Container Station OPEN
Perishable Loose and LCL OPEN
Automobiles/Roll-on Roll-off OPEN
Mixed Cargo OPEN
Palletized Cargo OPEN

The Port of Honolulu will resume normal cargo acceptance for Wednesday, January 19, 2022.
To view our Cargo Acceptance/Delivery Information click here. Young Brothers will continue
to monitor staffing levels and may need to adjust cargo acceptance on a day-to-day basis as
necessary.

For the most up to date information, please visit our website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com,
sign up for our customer notices at www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/ and follow us
on social media @youngbrotheshawaii/@youngbrothershi. Mahalo for your patience as we
work through these changes together.
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